
Sisteray  in  Edinburgh  in
March

London garage punk band Sisteray are about to hit the road
for their UK tour.

The tour will include a show at Edinburgh’s Henry’s Cellar Bar
on 10 March.

SISTERAY, songwriters Niall Rowan (vocals) and Dan Connolly
(guitar) along with Marco Polo (drums) and Mick Hanrahan (bass
guitar) have set out their intention to re-write the indie
guitar rule book.

Sisteray came together out of their shared love for bands such
as  The  Smiths,  Velvet  Underground,  The  Clash  and  The
Replacements.  This  is  proven  in  the  upbeat  melodies  and
lyrical observations of 21st century Britain, combined with
high-octane live performances that have been key to making
their live shows unmissable.

Sisteray’s belief and passion in their music, as well as their
strong political views has been seldom seen since the days of
The Clash; with Dan recently asked to appear on primetime BBC
News, ITV and The Independent to voice his views on the recent
Syria debate. Word is beginning to spread in the likes of BBC
Radio  1,  Radio  X,  Fresh  on  the  Net,  Louder  Than  War,
Artrocker, BBC 6 Music, Subculture, Gigslutz, Time Out and The
Londonist and in another statement of intent, the band have
renamed their blog ‘Sisteray – The Road To Reading Festival
2016’.
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